Press Statement On The Terrorist Attacks In The People’s Democratic Republic Of Algeria
Monday, 21 January 2013.

The Republic of Serbia most strongly condemns the terrorist attacks in the People's Democratic
Republic of Algeria.

The Republic of Serbia fully supports the Algerian government in its combat against terrorism
and expresses solidarity with the friendly people of Algeria exposed to brutal attacks by
extremist groups.

In the wake of the tragic death of innocent citizens, we offer to the Government and the people
of Algeria our deepest condolences.




